
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

National Weather Service Health Club and  
Wellness Services Fees Reimbursement Program 

 

(December 10, 2012) The year is drawing to a close and many of us are already 

considering new fitness plans for 2013. It’s time to mark your calendars for important 
dates regarding the NWSEO negotiated National Weather Service Health Club and 
Wellness Services Fees Reimbursement Program. Through the program, which is open 

to all NWS employees, you may receive up to $300 per year as a health club 
membership dues rebate. The rebate also covers certain weight loss and smoking 

cessation programs. In order to be eligible for the programs, it is important that the 
correct forms are submitted before the due dates. 

Form A must be submitted between January 1, 2013 and February 28, 2013 to receive 
benefits for 2013.  

Form B must be submitted between January 1, 2013 and February 28, 2013 for 

reimbursement for the year 2012. 

Complete information on the National Weather Service Health Club and Wellness 
Services Fees Reimbursement Program is available here. 

Remember, this health club and wellness benefit is available to you solely because of 

the work of NWSEO. It is just one more way to demonstrate the strength and benefits 
your membership provides. 

-NWSEO- 
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